
 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Paul Lutheran School is committed to offering an education that is Focused on 

Excellence and Centered on Christ.  Throughout all of our offerings, students in 2K 

through 8th grade are blessed with highly qualified and Christ-Centered teachers and 

staff members, state of the art facilities and technology, and a rigorous curriculum. 

Three unique areas of our school are in immediate need of an upgrade: 

 Our library is still using written cards when students check 

books out or new books are added.  We need to automate our 

library with new computer software and scanning system. 

 The average life expectancy of a kiln is 8-10 years.  Our kiln 

has outlived its useful life by many years – it’s almost 40 years old.  

We need a new one.  Students, starting in early elementary begin 

working with clay and creating their own pottery. 

 

 The science lab was constructed in the early 1990’s.  The 

storage cabinets, countertops and plumbing all need to be 

upgraded as daily use has taken its toll on the furnishings.  

 

Tonight I am asking for your support as we look to raise $35,000 to meet these three 

needs in our school.  Your thoughtful gift, which will be generously matched dollar for 

dollar up to $5,000 total, will help us stay true to the reason why St. Paul has become a 

national school of distinction.  We shape lives for Christian service by providing 

educational excellence in a Christ-centered environment.   

In His Service, 

 
Michael J. Yurk 

Principal 

First $5,000 donated will be 

matched dollar for dollar! 


